
 

 
 

NOTICE FOR ALL RESIDENTS AT  
THE BAYSHORE 

 
 

DELAY IN ELEVATOR CAB #2 
 

Please be advised Elevator Cab # 2 was ready  

to be in operation this week  

However due to a theft of  

Thyssen elevator parts within the 

building the operation of this 

elevator will be delayed 

 

If you are aware of this theft or witnessed a 

suspicious act please see the  

Condominium Manager 

 

 
Shelley Hutchinson,  

Registered Condominium Manager 

Agent for and on behalf of DCC#19 

October 4, 2018 


